Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 2:48 PM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 02/07/2019 2:47 pm

Response #: 30

Submitter ID: 28268

IP address: 172.24.96.111

Time to complete: 53 min., 5 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

1. (o) North City

2. (o) Email

3. Kimberly Steele

4, 1804 NE 168TH ST

5. 206 5954013

6. info@buzybeez-preschool.com

7. February 7, 2019

8. Permanent Rezone-Iron Brothers Construction/City of Shoreline

9. My Name is Kimberly Steele, | have been a resident here in my same Shoreline home for over 20 years. As well as a
current in home childcare business owner for over 9 years. Having been involved within our community families,
raising my own children and definetly being apart in other peoples children's welfare.
Ultimately, if approved; there is clear concern for future use of this property which can greatly affect our
neighborhood, family's and children in varius possible ways. This, being the reason why; | completely oppose
proposed plan amendment and rezone of residential to business on NE 170th St.
Thank you-

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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